Pamela Martin

From: Public Hearings
Subject: FW: 944 Heywood Avenue, Victoria, BC

From: Toula Hatziioannou

Sent: Tuesday, November 6, 2018 2:03 PM
To: Rob Bateman

Subject: 944 Heywood Avenue, Victoria, BC

Dear Rob:

I am writing this letter to confirm my continued support for the subdivision of 944 Heywood Avenue and the
construction of the two houses as proposed.

Yours truly,
Toula Hatziioannou
406 Vancouver St.

Victoria, BC
V8V 3T5





